

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR **TERM –II EXAM (2022–23) SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS-IV** SET -A

Date of Exam: 09/03/23 Time Allotted: 2 hours

Max. Marks: 40

(Note: This question paper consists of 4 printed pages. Please check that you have all the pages.)

SECTION A: READING

Q 1. Read the passage carefully and answer $\underline{ANY\ FIVE}$ of the following questions. $(1\times5=5)$

Anant Pai, popularly known as Uncle Pai, was the 'Father of Indian Comics.' Pai is one of the founders of Indian comics who started his career as an assistant manager at the Times of India and faced many ups and downs but never stood apart from his vision and mission. His creations touched countless lives across many generations. Uncle Pai was the founder of Amar Chitra Katha and Double Digest Tinkle, much loved by children. The man, who was recognized as India's Master storyteller launched Amar Chitra Katha in 1967. India's first comic, Tinkle was launched in 1980. 40,000 copies of the first issue were sold out, confirming its popularity. Supandi, Shambhu, Shikari, Anwar and Kalia the crow, Pai's

Besides comics, Uncle Pai also wrote books on Personality Development for students, teachers and parents. Uncle Pai was awarded a lifetime achievement award at India's first comic convention in Delhi. He left behind him a rich legacy of wholesome and natural characters.

popular characters have always touched the hearts of children in a special way and are famous

- i. What was Anant Pai popularly known as?
- ii. In which year was Amar Chitra Katha launched?
 - A. 1980

throughout India.

- B.1967
- C.1976
- D.2011
- iii. What did Uncle Pai write besides comics?
- iv. Which award was presented to Uncle Pai in Delhi?
- v. Find the antonym of the following words from the passage.
 - A. unnatural

- B. poor
- vi. Which of the following characters from Tinkle are popular throughout India?
- 2. Iron Man
- 3. Spider-Man
- 4. Anwar
- 5. Batman

Choose the correct option.

A. 1 & 2

1. Supandi

- B. 3 & 5
- C. 1 & 4
- D. 2 & 3

SECTION B: WRITING AND GRAMMAR

Q 2. Write a letter to your friend in about 60-80 words, asking him/her to spend a weekend with you. $(5\times1=5)$

OR

Look at the picture carefully and write a story in about 60-80 words, using the given help box. Add a suitable title.



friends	picnic	beach	mat	sea
sandcastle	walk	sea shell	food	swimming

Q 3. Do as directed.	[Attempt ANY EIGHT	of the following questions.]	(1×8=8)
----------------------	--------------------	------------------------------	---------

	1	•		C	
	Seema was hoping to o	come home,			
ii.	Fill in the blank using t	the Past Continuous	form of	the verb given in th	ie bracket.
	Varun and Nishant	behind the co	urtains w	hile playing hide-a	nd-seek. (hide

iii. Change the following sentence into Simple Future Tense.

i. Complete the sentence with the correct Question Tag.

The carpenter makes wooden furniture.

- iv. Choose the sentence which is in Simple Past Tense form.
 - A. They are walking in the garden.
 - B. I will learn French during the summer vacation.
 - C. John wears a diamond ring.
 - D. The magician showed us some wonderful magic tricks.
- v. Fill in the blank using the Past Continuous form of the verb given in the bracket.

 Monali ______ the dogs in her neighbourhood when I saw her. (feed)

vi. Complete the sentence with the correct Question Tag.
You went to Mumbai last week,
vii. Fill in the blank using the Simple Future Tense form of the verb given in the bracket.
Our team this match. (win)
viii. Choose the Simple Past Tense form of the verb.
She took off her coat and it on the chair.
A. putting B. was putting C. put D. were putting
ix. Fill in the blank using the Past Continuous form of the verb given in the bracket.
Satish the rope after returning from the field. (tie)
x. Choose the Simple Future Tense form of the verb.
The portersthe luggage.
A. will carry B. was carrying C. carried D. carries
Q 4. Write the correct word for the following: $(1\times2=2)$
i. Identify the word with the opposite meaning from the given set of words.
soared rose plunged climbed
ii. What is the feminine gender of the fox?
SECTION C: LITERATURE
Q 5. (a) Read the following extract and answer the questions given below. $(1\times3=3)$
'Beth said, 'Let us each get mother something for Christmas and nothing for ourselves.' That's good of you dear,' said Jo. 'Now what shall we get her? 'They all
thought for a little while. Then Meg looked at her own pretty hands and said, 'I shall give
her a pair of gloves.' I shall buy her army shoes. They are the best you can get, cried Jo.'
i How did the sistems finally decide to use their manay?
i. How did the sisters finally decide to use their money?A. to give each other gifts for Christmas. C. to get a Christmas gift each for mother.
B. to give it to the army. D. to donate it to the poor in the country.
ii. Who decided to gift a pair of gloves?A. Jo B. Beth C. Amy D. Meg
11. 30 D. Deur C. Milly D. Meg
iii. What did Jo decide to buy for her mother on Christmas?

(D)	and choose the correct one.	refully (1×1=1)
	<u>Assertion</u> : Mrs. March wore old clothes and torn shoes. <u>Reason</u> : The March family was very poor.	
	A. Both (A) and (R) are true, but (R) is not the correct explanation of (A). B. (A) is false but (R) is true. (R) is not the correct explanation of (A). C. (A) is true but (R) is false. (R) is not the correct explanation of (A). D. Both (A) and (R) are true. (R) is the correct explanation of (A).	
Q 6	6. Read the following extract and answer the questions given below.	$(1 \times 3 = 3)$
	'Be known in the land. At the forest pool, by the moonlight May he drink and raise his head Scenting the night wind.'	
	i. Where does the tiger drink water?	
	ii. Pick the word from the extract that means 'finding something using the sense of	smell.'
	A. herdsmen B. caverns C. scenting D. slumber	
	iii. The poet wants the tigers to be (Complete the sentence)	
	A. known in the land.B. known as an extinct animal.C. known as a pet animal.D. known as a powerless animal.	
Q 7	. Write the meaning and frame sentences from the following words. [ANY TW	<u>O</u>]
	i. excite ii. howl iii. uproot	$(2 \times 2 = 4)$
Q 8	3. Answer ANY THREE of the following questions in one sentence.	$(1 \times 3 = 3)$
	i. Who plans to spend a dollar on a new music book?	
	ii. What are the things that the child sees with his grandfather?	
	iii. Where does the tiger sleep?	
	iv. What did young Kalam do at the railway station every morning?	
Q	9. Answer ANY THREE of the following questions briefly.	$(2 \times 3 = 6)$
	i. Who was the first bird to give up the competition? Why did he give up?	
	ii. In what ways are the grandfather and the grandchild similar?	
	iii. Do you think Jalaluddin was a good friend to Kalam? Give reasons for your ans	wer.
	iv. How did the girls try to make things comfortable for their mother? What does the about them?	nis tell you



INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR TERM –II EXAM (2022 – 23) SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS- IV

SET -B

Date of Exam: 09/03/23 Time Allotted: 2 hours

Max. Marks: 40

(Note: This question paper consists of 4 printed pages. Please check that you have all the pages.)

SECTION A: READING

Q 1. Read the passage carefully and answer <u>ANY FIVE</u> of the questions that follow. $(1\times5=5)$

Anant Pai, popularly known as Uncle Pai, was the 'Father of Indian Comics.' Pai is one of the founders of Indian comics who started his career as an assistant manager at the Times of India and faced many ups and downs but never stood apart from his vision and mission. His creations touched countless lives across many generations. Uncle Pai was the founder of Amar Chitra Katha and Double Digest Tinkle, much loved by children. The man, who was recognized as India's Master storyteller launched Amar Chitra Katha in 1967.

India's first comic, Tinkle was launched in 1980. 40,000 copies of the first issue were sold out, confirming its popularity. Supandi, Shambhu, Shikari, Anwar and Kalia the crow, Pai's popular characters have always touched the hearts of children in a special way and are famous throughout India.

Besides comics, Uncle Pai also wrote books on Personality Development for students, teachers and parents. Uncle Pai was awarded a lifetime achievement award at India's first comic convention in Delhi. He left behind him a rich legacy of wholesome and natural characters.

	A. poor	B. un	natural		
ii.	What did Uncle	Pai write beside	es comics?		
iii.	Which of the fo	llowing characte	ers from Tinkle are	popular through	out India?
	1. Supandi	2. Iron Man	3. Spider-Man	4. Anwar	5. Batman

i. Find the antonym of the following words from the passage.

Choose the correct option.
A. 1 & 2
B. 3 & 5

C. 1 & 4

D. 2 & 3

iv. What was Anant Pai popularly known as?

v. In which year was Amar Chitra Katha launched?

A. 1980

B.1967

C.1976

D. 2011

vi. Which award was presented to Uncle Pai in Delhi?

SECTION B: WRITING AND GRAMMAR

Q 2. Write a letter to your friend in about 60-80 words, asking him/her to spend a weekend with you.

 $(5 \times 1 = 5)$

OR

Look at the picture carefully and write a story in about 60-80 words, using the given help box. Add a suitable title.



friends	picnic	beach	mat	sea
sandcastle	walk	sea shell	food	swimming

Q 3	. Do a	as dir	ected	. [Attempt ANY EIG]	HT of	the t	following questions.]	(1	1×8=8)
	~	_	_		_				

i. Complete the sentence with the correct Question Tag.

Juhi is not from Mumbai, _____

ii. Fill in the blank using the Past Continuous form of the verb given in the bracket.

The lights went out when I _____ my homework. (do)

iii. Change the following sentence into Simple Future Tense.

My mother cooks pasta in the evening.

- iv. Choose the sentence which is in Simple Past Tense form.
 - A. We are going to Dubai.
 - B. I will learn to swim during the summer vacation.
 - C. I visited Germany the previous week.
 - D. Pinal wears beautiful earrings.
- v. Fill in the blank using the Past Continuous form of the verb given in the bracket.

They _____ to the music. (listen)

vi.	Complete the se	entence with	the correct Qu	uestion Tag.				
	Your brother liv	es in Canada	ı,					
vii.	Fill in the blank using the Simple Future Tense form of the verb given in the bracket.							
	The water level if it rains continuously. (rise)							
viii.	Choose the Sim	ple Past Ten	se form of the	e verb.				
	It was cold, so	I the	window.					
	A. shut B. w	vas shutting	C. shutting	D. were	shutting			
ix.	Fill in the blank	using the Pa	st Continuou	s form of the	verb given in	the bracket.		
	I broke that win	dow while I	th	e room. (pair	nt)			
х.	Choose the Sim	ple Future To	ense form of t	he verb.				
	The train	at 4:30	pm.					
	A. arrives B.	was arriving	C. arrive	ed D. will a	nrrive			
Q 4. Y	Write the correc	ct word for t	he following	:			(1×2=2)	
i.	Identify the wo	ord with the	opposite mear	ning from the	given set of w	vords.		
		tiny	huge	miniature	dwarf			
ii	i. What is the ma	_	er of the doe?		<u>RE</u>			
Q 5. ((a) Read the foll	owing extra	ct and answe	er the questio	ons given belo	w.	(1×3=3)	
	'Beth said, 'Let the That's good of your while. Then Meg I shall buy her a	ou dear,' sai looked at he	d Jo. 'Now wi er own pretty	hat shall we g hands and sa	get her?' They id, 'I shall giv	all thought fo	or a	
i.	What did Jo de	cide to buy f	or her mother	on Christma	s?			
ii	i. How did the si	sters finally	decide to use	their money?	•			
	A. to give each B. to give it to	_	or Christmas.	_	a Christmas git ate it to the po			
ii	ii. Who decided t A. Jo B. I	-	_). Meg				

	stion contains an as se the correct one.	sertion followed by a reason	. Read the options careful (1×1	-
	: Mrs. March wore of The March family	old clothes and torn shoes. was very poor.		
B. (A) is fa C. (A) is tr	alse but (R) is true. (rue but (R) is false. (out (R) is not the correct explanation (R) is not the correct explanation (R) is not the correct explanation (R) is the correct explanation (R)	on of (A). on of (A).	
Q 6. Read the f	ollowing extract an	d answer the questions give	n below. (1×3	=3)
At the fores May he drin	in the land. st pool, by the moonl nk and raise his head e night wind.'	8		
i. Pick the wor	ed from the extract th	nat means 'finding something	using the sense of smell.'	
A. herdsm		C. scenting D. slui		
ii. The poet wa	nts the tigers to be _	(Comple	te the sentence)	
	in the land. as an extinct animal.	*		
iii. Where doe	s the tiger drink wat	er?		
Q 7. Write the	meaning and frame	e sentences from the following	ng words. [<u>ANY TWO</u>]	
i. howl	ii. uproot	iii. carry off	(2×2	=4)
Q 8. Answer Al	NY THREE of the	following questions in one so	entence. (1×3	=3)
i. What did y	oung Kalam do at th	ne railway station every morni	ng?	
ii. Where doe	s the tiger sleep?			
iii. What are t	the things that the ch	ild sees with his grandfather?		
iv. Who plans	s to spend a dollar or	a new music book?		
Q 9. Answer A	NY THREE of the	following questions briefly.	(2×3:	=6)
i. How did th tell you abo	•	hings comfortable for their mo	other? What does this	
ii. In what wa	ys are the grandfath	er and the grandchild similar?		
iii. Do you thi	ink Jalaluddin was a	good friend to Kalam? Give	reasons for your answer.	
iv. Who was t	the first bird to give	up the competition? Why did	he give up?	
	ماد ماد ماد ماد واد	<u></u>		